
Υπηρεσία Διερμηνέων
Για γλώσσες εκτός της αγγλικής
Καλέστε το 03 9209 0147

口译服务
如需获取英语以外的其它语言的协助，
请致电03 9209 0147。

Servizio di interpretariato
Per lingue diverse dall'inglese
Chiamare il numero 03 9209 0147

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English 
Call 03 9209 0147 
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If you need assistance because  
of a hearing or speech impairment, 
please visit relayservice.gov.au Authorised and published by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne

northeastlink.vic.gov.au
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105
NELP 	 GPO Box 2392, Melbourne, VIC 3001 
Hub 	 17 Watsonia Rd, Watsonia, VIC 3087

Follow us on social media @nelpvic

Upcoming day works
for North East Link
Site investigations in Box Hill North

We’re building the missing link in Melbourne’s 
freeway network.

What we’ll be doing
We’ll be doing more soil testing in your area during August and 
September in preparation for the next stage of North East Link.  
 
This involves:

	• Using a large drilling machine to test soil and ground water 
	• Drilling boreholes up to 30 metres deep and 15 centimetres 

in diameter
	• Restoring the drilling locations and removing any fencing 

after works are complete.

Where and when we’ll be working
	• Koonung Creek Linear Park, Box Hill North, between  

Tram Road and in line with Norfolk Circuit Monday 29, 
August to Friday 23, September.

Drilling works will take place between 7am and 6pm, Monday 
to Friday. 

What this means for you

While these works will not impact your property,  
you may notice:

	• Workers and construction vehicles
	• Traffic controllers and signage
	• Noise from machinery and equipment.

Traffic controllers will occasionally need to guide pedestrians 
and cyclists around the Koonung Creek Trail, as they move 
around the park. Safety is our priority and we ask for your 
assistance by following all instructions and signage.

We will reinstate the work areas once works are complete.

Managing impacts

We carefully manage our works to avoid impacting people and 
the environment. This includes:

	• Working during the day, where possible
	• Securing worksites with fencing
	• Reducing noise at the source
	• Preventing dust and water runoff.

Our community engagement team is available to discuss these 
works if you have any questions.

We appreciate your patience and understanding throughout 
these works.

Works Notice
22 August 2022

Schedule is subject to change. Visit northeastlink.vic.gov.au/works for schedule changes. 
If you have any questions, please contact us on 1800 105 105.
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